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September 19th, 1932

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 1L.D., 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Sir:~

I have received your letter of August 29th, in reply 
to the letter I sent you containing representations of the 
Central Board of Examiners concerning the School for Teachers.

As this matter concerns both the Central Board of 
Examiners and the Protestant Committee and as you suggested that 
a sub-committee of the Protestant Committee be appointed to 
meet with a committee appointed by the University to go into 
all these matters and see what can be done I brought the matter 
to the attention of the Honourable W. G. Mitchell, Chairman of 
the Protestant Committee. It was decided that your letter 
should first be laid before the Central Board of Examiners and 
I am, therefore, making a note of this item for the agenda of 
the next meeting of that Board.

I trust that this course of action will be satisfactory

n

to you.

Yours truly,

A/ Secretary, Central Board of Examiners
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